
     

Mint Hill Library will be closed 

Dec 3-6 for renovations 
FRI, DEC 02, 2016 17:26 CET 

 

The Men's and Women's restrooms will be renovated at Mint Hill Library to address Americans with 

Disabilities Act (ADA) issues. 

The project will include insure that plumbing, vanities and fixtures are at the proper height for ADA 

compliance.  

To minimize community impact, the branch will be closed from December 2 through December 6, 

reopening Wednesday, December 7. 

We regret the inconvenience this closure and suspension of services will bring to library customers. 

The closure is neccessary to keep library visitors and staff safe due to the nature of the work.  

 


